
  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bluebird Care Wakefield & Kirklees 
A Better Life Lived Longer 

The Values We Live 
and Work By: 

Always here for our 
customers 

We support people to live 
the life they want. 

We’re the experts  

We support and train all our 
staff to the same standards. 

More than care 

We go above and beyond. 

Trust in us 

We put our customers first. 

@bluebirdcarewakefieldandkirklees 

@bluebirdcarewakefield_kirklees 

@bluebirdcarewakefieldandkirklees 

@bluebirdcarewkf 

Welcome to our 
Summer Newsletter! 

As always, it is a pleasure and privilege to write 

our annual newsletters. 

I have been extremely impressed with the great 
care and professionalism shown by members of 
staff. They are tremendously hardworking, as 
demonstrated by the way we have continued to 
maintain high standards consistently across the 
year. 
 
At Bluebird Care we want people who use our 
service to feel safe and to be treated with dignity 
and compassion. We work tirelessly to ensure 
our support is of the highest quality. If you 
believe this is not the case, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch. We are continuously 
looking for ways to enhance our business.  
 
– Narinder Gill, Director 

 
We hope you enjoy this edition and always welcome 

your thoughts and feedback. 
-  

SCAN ME 



  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Proud Moments 

We Are Wakefield! 
Bluebird Care Wakefield & Kirklees are officially a proud member of 

the #WeAreWakefield family! 

We Are Wakefield is a wonderful, fast growing non-for-profit business 
community in the Wakefield District. As of May 2022, we are now one 

of many businesses that are supported by We Are Wakefield. 
Recently, we hosted an afternoon tea alongside We Are Wakefield. It 

was a great success! You can read more about this below. 

We are very grateful to have been welcomed into the We Are 
Wakefield community! 

Care Assistant of the Month 

 Our April Care Assistant of the Month was awarded to Laura Clayton for 
her hard work and dedication to our customers. 

Dominika Fatyga was our Care Assistant of the Month for May as she 
received many lovely compliments from our customers – one lady even 

told a member of our office staff that she wanted to nominate Dominika for 
Care Assistant of the Month! 

In June, we awarded Care Assistant of the Month to Natalie 
Woolnough. Natalie has shown real passion for her role and has made 

amazing connections with our customers. 

Congratulations to all our winners and thank you so much for your hard 
work! 



  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Time For a Cuppa! 

In support of Dementia UK, we hosted a 
Time For a Cuppa event at our office. We 

sold homemade cakes, buns, and 
biscuits, and we invited customers, 

friends, and employees to enjoy the day 
with us. 

As a homecare company, it is very 
important to us that we do what we can 
to help raise funds for important causes 

such as dementia awareness. 

 

Community 

Baby & Children’s Market 
 

We recently attended a baby and 
children’s market in Pontefract. We 

asked our staff and customers if 
they had any children’s clothes, 
toys, or books and we sold all 

donations at the market at very low 
prices that were affordable for 

everyone. 

All proceeds were given to The 
Prince of Wales Hospice. 

Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

In honour of Her Majesty the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee, we hosted a lovely 

afternoon tea at our office. We served 
cakes, sandwiches, wraps, juice, tea, 

coffee, and crisps. 

We were joined by Mr David Dinmore 
MBE Deputy Lieutenant of West 

Yorkshire! It was incredibly amazing to 
meet him – he even said our event was 
‘typical of the sort of community spirit 

we enjoy in this country.’ 



  

 
  

 

 

Thank You 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our lovely 
customers. As always, we are so grateful for every one of you 
as well as our hard-working staff, who always go above and 

beyond all our expectations. 

We hope you have all had a great summer and continue to 
enjoy the lovely weather! 

 

If you wish to contact us about anything at all, you can reach 
us on 01977 708787 or 01484 907065. 

 

If you would like to speak to our Director, you can send an 
email to: 

narindergill@bluebirdcare.co.uk 

 


